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Oklahoma City offers a quaint city center. Upon arriving, the group took a stroll along a charming canal 
that was lined with restaurants and parks and handed out bookmarks and postcards to families passing by. 
One young couple accepted their invitation to join the tour participants for dinner. They had just started a 
40-day spiritual condition and were highly inspired by the tour’s vision. Rev. Jun Orikasa of Oklahoma 
gave them directions to the local Holy Ground, should they ever want to pray there. That young couple is 
following the trip on Facebook, and became our reminder of how many people are open and waiting to 
meet God with us. Let us pray for this young couple to find new life and for America to hear the call of 
God and return to its divine mission. 
 
On the morning of June 30, the tour stopped at the Oklahoma Holy Ground early in a small park facing 
the Oklahoma State Capitol. Local pastor Reverend Orikasa and his eldest daughter joined the bus for the 
Homestead mini-tour. 
 
Oklahoma City Photo Gallery on 
Facebook. [https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.853556851340743.1073741844.8335272533437

03&type=1] As with the God’s Hope for America page on Facebook, you can tag your friends in pictures 

and share the posts to help spread the word online as the bus spreads the word on the road! 
 
 
 
 


